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The meeting convened at 10:55 a.m. with Committee on Finance Chair Lozano presiding. 
 
1. APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING 
 

Upon motion duly made and seconded, the minutes of the joint meeting of the 
Committees on Educational Policy and Finance of May 7, 2009 were approved. 
 

2. CONSENT AGENDA 
  

Approval of Proposed Student Fees for Graduate Students Registered In Absentia 
  

The President recommended that: 
 
Effective for the 2009 fall term, mandatory systemwide fees for graduate students 
registered in absentia be set at 15 percent of the Educational Fee and 15 percent of the 
Registration Fee. 
 
[Background material was mailed to the Committee in advance of the meeting, and 
copies are on file in the Office of the Secretary and Chief of Staff.]
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Regent Marcus expressed concern regarding the increase in graduate fees. He asserted 
that the University must provide as many grants and as much aid as possible to students. 
He added that the strength and quality of UC is based on its graduate and post-graduate 
students. 

 
Committee Chair Lozano stated that the Regents agreed with Regent. Marcus and noted 
that this item would actually reduce student costs by allowing them to register in 
absentia. 

 
Upon motion duly made and seconded, the Committees on Educational Policy and 
Finance approved the President’s recommendation and voted to present it to the Board. 

 
The meeting adjourned at 11:00 a.m. 
 
 Attest: 
 
 
 
 
 Secretary and Chief of Staff 

 
 




